
      Because of Your Support...
...in 2023 we raised $384,522 in revenue to support our many programs and services that 
are provided to our communities that need them. We are very proud that approximately 79 
cents of every dollar was spent on our programs. Together, we work to improve the lives 
of those affected by Autism.

Revenue

For a complete 2023 FY financial report please contact Rechelle Chaffee at 414-988-1267 or rechelle@assew.org

Expenses

Program AttendanceListening & Connecting



We continue to strive to improve the quality of life of everyone affected by Autism. With the new 
2023 diagnostic rate of 1 in 36, we must continue to accommodate the pressing need for support 
and programs for people on the Spectrum, their families, and the community across the lifespan. 
Together, we can make a difference in our community.

Because of Your Support...
...over 5,378 individuals within our community were served 
in 2023 by the programs and services of the Autism Society of 
SE Wisconsin. One hundred percent of your donation stays in 
our community and 79 cents of every dollar directly supports 
a program or service. That’s why your generous contributions 
matter! Together, we provide support to help individuals with 
Autism achieve their quality of life goals.

7 Programs / 13 Events

5 Programs / 37 Events

2 Programs / 26 Events

4 Programs / 10 Events5 Programs / 30 Events

“Thank You So Much!”    
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Adults on 
Spectrum

Caregivers/
Educators

Children Teens

“Our family would like to thank the Autism Society of Southeastern Wisconsin for 
sponsoring the Waldvogel’s pumpkin farm event. We appreciate the sensory friendly 
experience and ability to try new places out in a safe community place. We’d added 
another treasure to our Fall activity list. It was such a joy to see our son trying new 
things and stepping out of his comfort zone. Thank you so much for offering events at 
new and safe spaces for so many family friendly activities!” - Danielle


